
 1 

2018-2019 EDITION 

 
Epiphany Sages Newsletter 

            November 2018 
 

Mission Statement 
Epiphany Sages is a ministry for senior 

members dedicated to support one another and 
the community through spiritual, social, and 

service activities. 
 

Core Team  
Joan Hagedorn, Chair (19) 

Georgiana Hagman, Vice-Chair (20)  

Bob Pessolano, Treasurer (19) 

Janet Johnson, Secretary (18) 

Carl Trimble (19) 
Sally Price (18) 

Pat Pearson (18) 
Shirley Cripe (20) 

Martha Gyimesi (20) 
 

Committee Chairs  
Communications:  Open 

Hospitality: Sally Price, Martha Gyimesi, Shirley 
Cripe 

Membership:  Carl Trimble 
Newsletter:  Bill Carlisle 

Program:  Georgiana Hagman 
Social:  Joan Hagedon et al 

Spiritual: Bobbe Moutray 
Sunshine: Pat Pearson (Birthdays)  

 
Core Team Meetings 

The Wednesday before the General 
Membership meeting at 10 AM in Area “E” of the 
Community Center.  Any member is welcome to 

attend. 
 
 

General Membership Meetings 
All General Membership Meetings will be on the 

3rd Sunday of the Month after the 11:30 AM 
liturgy in the Community Center 

 
No meetings in June (Father’s Day), nor 

December (Sages Annual Christmas Party) 

 
 

Next Core Team Meeting:  
Nov14th in the Community Center at 10 AM 

 
                                                                                                             

**PLEASE WEAR YOUR EPIPHANY NAME 

BADGE TO THE GENERAL MEETINGS!** 

 
Core Team Minutes: Oct 17, 2018 
The meeting was called to order at 10:00 am. 
Bobbe Moutray offered the opening prayer. 
Members Present: Martha Gyimesi, Joan 
Hagedorn, Janet Johnson, Suzanne Mosley, 
Bobbe Moutray, Bob Pessolano, Carl 
Trimble.  Guest: Ellen Wells. 
Officer’s Reports: 
Treasurer’s report for September:    
Opening balance: $846.65   
Income:  $125.50    
Expenses:  $87.97  
Closing balance: $884.18 
Chair’s Comments: Joan Hagedorn 
reminded everyone about the Trunk and 
Treat scheduled for Sunday, October 28, 
2018 from 2pm until 5pm.  Hot dogs, chips 
and drinks will be provided. 
Secretary: The minutes from last meeting 
were approved. 

Community Life: No Report 
Committee reports:  
Communications: No Report 
Hospitality:  Pizza is being provided for 
the general meeting this Sunday October 21, 
2018 
Social: Poinsettias will be purchased for 
table decorations for the Christmas party. 
Joan Hagedorn and Nancy Quarles will have 
games to be played at the Christmas Party 
following the entertainment by the Young 
Hearts.  The Bridge group will meet again in 
December.  Other Sage members have asked 
about the possibility of having groups 
playing other card games.  The Social 
Committee will look into this.  
Suzanne Mosley reported that 49 people 
have signed up for the bus trip to New York 
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City.  She will also have a waiting list in case 
some who signed up are unable to attend. 
Programs:   Suzanne Mosley will show the 
DVD from the New Mexico trip at the 
October general meeting.  Scotty Davenport, 
Bellarmine basketball coach, will speak at 
the November meeting. 
Membership:  Carl Trimble reported that 
we now have 276 members.  At the last 
general meeting, 70 members and 3 guests 
attended. 

Sunshine: One sympathy card was sent 
this month. 
Spiritual:  Bobbe Moutray reported that 
Ken and June Kellerman are ready for the 

Sages Mass in November.  Judy Ribar will 
speak at the Sages Retreat on November 10, 
2018.  The time for the retreat is  9am until 
noon.  The location is The Light House.  
Old business: The nominating committee 
has three people who have accepted the 
nominations. 
 
The newsletter deadline ‘is October 29th 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:59 am. 
 
 

 
                                  SAVE THE DATE 

Wednesday Nov 14              Core Team Mtg 
Saturday Nov 10                   Sages Annual Retreat 
Sunday Nov 18                     Nov Gathering/Sages Mass 
Saturday Dec 1                     Sages Christmas Party 

 
                           

 
 

 
 

SAGES’ RETREAT 

Be sure to take advantage of the Epiphany Sages’ Retreat  at Epiphany's 

Lighthouse on Sat., Nov. 10 for a mini-retreat, "The Second Half of 
Life"  facilitated by Judy Ribar, Associate Director of the Center for 
Spirituality at Mount Saint Francis.  Coffee, juice & water and Danish and 
donuts will be served at 9A, with retreat beginning at 9:30 and concluding at 
Noon.  There is no cost to participate, but reservations must be made by 
calling Bobbe Moutray, 245-5137, or by return email.  Give yourself the gift of 
escape from your world of "busyness" to enjoy this experience. 
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                             Happy Birthday Sages 

                                     (November) 
 
 

11/02    Kirwan, Harry 
11/02 Sniegocki, Suzann 
11/03 Elder-Coyle, Suzanne 
11/04 Breslin, Eileen 
11/05 Grayson, Barbara Warms 
11/05 Wafford, John 
11/07 Klose, Margarete 
11/11 Hagedorn, Joan 
11/11 Heim, Richard 
11/11 Wallace, Nancy 

11/13 Feller, Martin 
11/13   Horrall, Barry 
11/14   Domzalsi, Stan 
11/14 Mitchell, Don 
11/14 Raible, Nancy 
11/19 Holt, Paul 
11/19 Striegel, Joyce 
11/22 Chreste, Bonnie 
11/26 Christopher, Martha Jane 
11/29 Mueller, Donald 

 
 
 
 

SAGES CHRISTMAS PARTY  
Kick off the Holiday Season at the Sages Annual Christmas Party on Saturday, 
December 1st at 2:30 in the Gathering Area. The Sages will provide the entree and 
wine.  A-H will bring a dessert; I-P will bring a vegetable side; and Q-Z will bring a salad. 
Following our Pot Luck Luncheon, we will be entertained by members of the Young 
Hearts Theater group, sing a few Christmas Carols, and play some fun games.  You may 
sign up at the Sages November Gathering or you may call or email Joan Hagedorn at 759-
2766 or joanhagedorn46@gmail.com. We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
 
 

NOVEMBER IS EPIPHANY SAGES MONTH. 
Join us in celebrating at the Sages 11:30 Mass on November 18.  After Mass we will have a light 
lunch in the Gathering Area and an inspirational talk by BELLARMINE’s beloved 
coach, SCOTTY DAVENPORT. All members of Epiphany over 50 are invited.  
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:joanhagedorn46@gmail.com
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